
Vote no on the amendment, no new taxes or fees, the past 10 years has seen an unprecedented growth of the State of Oregon’s 
budget through added taxes and increased fees. Enough is enough. The past several sessions have seen a number of “luxury 
taxes”, the CAT and other fees that are nothing more than hidden Sale Taxes.  Today many Oregonians are suffering from the 
effects of government mandated shut downs. This amendment adds expenses to many who are struggling to survive.  This 
amendment hits farmers especially hard as many can not pass on added expenses. Those businesses that can pass these taxes on 
will do so raising cost for all Oregonians. This is not the time to to further burden tax payers with more taxes. Vote no on this 
amendment!


